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Calendar 

Term 4, Week 9  

Wednesday 1 Dec Year 6 Dinner 

Thursday  2 Dec Puggles 

Term  4, Week 10  

Wednesday 8 Dec CRL Visit 

Thursday 9 Dec Presentation Day 4pm 

Friday 10 Dec Reports to go home 

Friday 10 Dec PIE DRIVE ORDERS DUE 

Term 4, Week 11  

Wednesday 15 Dec Pie Deliveries 

Thursday  16 Dec Swimming and Golf 

Thursday 16 Dec Mrs Lott Birthday !! 

Thursday 16 Dec Puggles 

Thursday 16 Dec LAST DAY for STUDENTS 

Baby giraffes sleep using 

their butt as a pillow. 

Golf and swimming 

No Swimming this week. 

Year 6 dinner 

On Wednesday December 1, we will 

recognise Jack Weston's Bongongo Public 

School journey with a dinner at Lott’s Hotel 

Gundagai at 6pm. Can you believe Jack is 

going to high school! Where did the time 

go? 

Tennis lessons return 

Tennis lessons are scheduled for this Friday, 

weather permitted.  
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A message from Miss Kerr 

Hi everyone,  

Week 9 and we have a week and a half to 

go until Presentation Day. We have been 

very busy practicing our lines, dances and 

creating props for our performance. Dress 

rehearsal will begin Monday Week 10.  

We had a great day in Gundagai on 

Thursday! A big thank you to Mrs K for 

teaching us all your golfing secrets. We 

have seen so much improvement in both 

golf and swimming. Practise makes 

perfect!  

This week our focus will be: 

Sounds focus: 

K–revision 

Year 1 & 2– er - ladder 

Numeracy Focus– Chance & data 

 

Have a great week! 

Sam 

A message from Brad 

Welcome to week 9 everyone! 

The countdown is now on for presentations, with the 

school play in full swing! Miss Kerr and I have been 

evaluating and monitoring assessment results over 

the past week in readiness for end of year academic 

reports. All students have demonstrated pleasing 

growth this year and should be commended for their 

dedication towards their learning.  

I had a meaningful discussion with Cootamundra-

Gundagai shire representatives last Friday afternoon 

at the council pop up stand, about the future of the 

Adjungbilly area and what priorities may be, over the 

next 10 years. It is vitally important that we all have 

our say about what the future holds and you can 

have your say by simply scanning the QR code on the 

council advertisement that we have included in the 

back of this newsletter. Topics such as roads, local 

industry, tourism, weeds and telecommunications are 

all examples of what impacts our local community 

and topics that you can have a voice on.  

Today we had our school photo’s completed by the 

wonderful Siana Lucas who once again did an 

amazing job. Photo’s will be made available early 

next year once they have been processed. Thanks 

Siana! 

The Gundagai Golf Club have kindly donated their 

bottles and cans to the school SRC. SRC will hold a 

meeting to discuss possible projects that the money 

can be used for, Thank you Gundagai Golf Club for 

your kind donation and, in particular, Mick Wheeler 

for working alongside our school to make this 

possible.  

Remember to lock in next Thursday, 9th December 

for our annual presentations at 4pm. We will enjoy a 

community afternoon outside to finalise the evening 

and catch up and reflect on the year that was! 

Next Wednesday, 8th December we will have Country 

Rugby League representative visit our school for an 

information session from 10:30-11:30am.  

That’s about all for this week. Enjoy the week 

everyone! 

 

Brad 

 

DICTATION 

We moved the paper around together so 

we could write the number eight.  

Did you run away from your mother and 

teacher again?  

Does your cousin often drink a litre of 

water in the later part of the day?  

The instructor asked, “are you against my 

cousin coming to help me with the lesson 

in the autumn?  

 

Focus sound: er, ar, or, a, e, i, o, u (ladder)  

 

Sight words: move, write, together, 
around, eight  
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Joe Graham  Max Weston 

        Olivia Graham  Harry Smith  

Harvey Graham Charlotte Graham  

Harvey Graham  Olivia Graham 

Joe Graham Scout Onus 

Max Weston  Isobel Welsh 

Finn Onus  Harry Smith   

Edward Smith  Oscar Welsh 

Edward Smith 

For amazing improvement 

in his reading fluency 

assessment. 

Congratulations Ed! 

1st December 
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Pie Drive new Delivery Date Wednesday 15th December 

2021 
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